
          Plymouth Center School 
 

 

107 North Street • Plymouth, CT 06782 • Phone: 860-283-6321 • Fax: 860-283-6981 

 

March 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION 2022-2023 

The Plymouth Public Schools will soon be registering students for kindergarten classes  
for the upcoming 2022-2023 school year.  Children who turn five (5) years old on or by 
January 1, 2023 are eligible for kindergarten registration. 
 
ALL KINDERGARTEN CLASSES WILL BE AT PLYMOUTH CENTER SCHOOL 
 
Registration Steps: 
 

1. ONLINE REGISTRATION FORM: Follow the link on the PCS website 
(pcs.plymouth.k12.ct.us) for “NEW Student Registration 2022-23” to complete  
the registration form. The link will open on March 9. 

 

2. DOCUMENT COLLECTION:  
 

Wednesday, March 23 (9:30am – 6:30pm) 
Thursday, March 24 (1:30pm – 6:30pm) 

 
Schedule an appointment using the online scheduler on the PCS website. 
The scheduler will also open on March 9. Appointments are contact free, using 
the office window drawer for all document exchanges. 
 

Please bring the items listed below. Copies can be made during the appointment.  
  

• Birth Certificate 
• 2 Proofs of Residency (Property Statement + Utility Bill)  
• Driver License 
• Immunization Record 
• Physical done after July 1, 2021  
• Verification of Residence Form* 
• New Student Transportation Form* 

 

*Form available online with the enrollment link or at the school during your appointment.  
 
You may submit the documents via email to the school at gieser@plymouth.k12.ct.us if 
you are unable to attend one of the collection dates.  
 
If you have any questions, please call the school at 860-283-6321. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

Phyllis Worhunsky 
Interim Principal 

mailto:gieser@plymouth.k12.ct.us

